
 

 

                       
 
      
  
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Notice 
 

The school council will be hosting 

a bake sale on Monday, please 

bring in cakes on Monday 

morning. Children will be able to 

purchase up to two treats each, at 

a price of 50p each. 

 

Please don’t forget we have our 

Christmas lunch on Thursday 16th 

December. 

 

Christingle Service – Friday 17th 

a limited number of Year 6 

parents have been invited to 

attend the Christingle service, the 

year 6 children will be leading the 

service. 

 

 
 

Wreningham VC Primary School 

Newsletter 

Events coming up! 

 

December 

Mon 13 Cl.1 & Cl.2 school trip to 

Norwich Cathedral 

Mon 13 School Council Christmas 

bake sale. 

Tue 14 Flu vaccination – all school 

Wed 15 YR/Y6 Vision & Hearing 

Screening  

Thur 16 – Christmas Lunch 

Fri 17 - Last day of term 

Fri 17 Christingle PM 

School re-opens Thursday 

6th January 2022 
 

January 

Thurs 13 KS2 swimming starts. 

 

 

Stars of the Week Date 
Cl.1 The whole class  Cl.2 The whole class 
Cl.3 The whole class  CL.4 Ellie, Flo 
 

 

Newsletter Autumn                
Friday 10th December 2021 

What a wonderful week we have had at Wreningham Primary school, with 

all of the Nativity performances. We would like to congratulate all of the 

children on their excellent performances. Thank you to all the parents for 

coming in and we hope you all enjoyed the shows. Mr. Jones.  

Parent Talk—an Action for Children website 
  
The Action for Children website offers free advice for parents and 
carers of children aged 0-19 in the UK. Their parenting coaches have 
seen and solved it all – from weaning to teenage worries. Whatever 
your background or experiences, they would love to help. Everyone’s 
challenges are unique, and they aim to offer a welcoming and 
trusted place to get support.  
 
The Parent Talk website is: https://parents.actionforchildren.org.uk/ 
 

Class 1 & 2 Cathedral Trip 

We are very excited about the class 1 & 2 Cathedral Trip on Monday 

13th December. Please ensure all children are in school uniform and 

have a packed lunch. 
 

Covid-19 Update 

As of this week we have no confirmed case of Covid-19 within the school.  

 

Friends Christmas Party – Saturday 11th December, 17:30 – 20:00 
 

We are all very excited about the Friends Christmas Party on Saturday the 

11th December. Thank you to everyone that has bought tickets! 

 

This year we have Father Christmas coming to visit the children, in previous 

years he would hand out chocolates, but to make sure he stays safe ready 

for the big day he will be delivering the chocolates and leaving them with his 

elves to hand out. 

 

Can we please ask that all adults wear face masks and that only siblings of 

primary age and younger are brought to the event. 

 

Thank you and we look forward to seeing you there. 

https://parents.actionforchildren.org.uk/

